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Dear Praying Friends,

God was so good in 2024 and it is only getting better in
2025.

We will be in the States in March for one month and
November for one month. We will be getting check ups,
visiting churches and grandkids.

April 27 will be our 40th year church anniversary, How
good God has been to allow us to serve Him here on
Samar(ia).

Please pray for a building and land in Calbayog, Catubig,
Las Navas, Mondragon, Silvino Lubos, Victoria and Allen.
Pray for new ministries to Army Scout Rangers and
Firemen.

Three new students have moved into the dorms. Please
pray for more college students and more churches started.

Construction is still going on for the new staff housing.
The pastors and students are building it slowly but surely.
It is rainy season.

Last Sunday there were five baptized and many saved
through the different ministries during the week.

Our Sweetheart Banquet is February 14, Youth Rally
February 21, Youth Sunday February 23, Youth Conference
April 15-17, 40th church anniversary April 27 and Youth
Camp May 5-8.

The pictures are of the Philippine Army Scout Ranger
Bible study. Sargent Jonas is a member of our church.

The radio station is going 24 hours a day. Please pray we
can get the 3000 watt transmitter hooked up soon.

Thank you ever so much for your prayers and financial
giving for souls on Samar.

o Layne and Nelia ]oneS
e g Ehi_ﬁppines Forever

“For necessity is laid upon me.” | Corinthians 9:16
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